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First name: Amanda

Last name: Trueblood

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I oppose the Heber Wild Horse Territory Plan #18916 as it is currently written because the upper limit

of horses allowed is set too low, and because of the insistence that all horses remain in the official Heber Wild

Horse Territory to avoid removal. It is unreasonable to assume that the horses, or any animal, will stay within a

human-designated boundary without adequate fencing/barriers to keep them within said territory. Please update

this plan to remove the requirement for these horses to remain in an arbitrary human-designated boundary to

maintain protection &amp; ideally please raise the upper limit of horses allowed in the area as well. Thank you for

your time &amp; consideration.

 

Sincerely,

Amanda L Trueblood

Tucson, AZ


